Note No. ISA/EOSG/2021/09

The Secretary»GeneraI of the International Seabed Authority presents his compliments to the
members of the Council of: the international Seabed Authority and has the honour to refer to the
twenty-sixth session of the Council of the International Seabed Authority.

The Secretary-General is pleased to transmit attach herewith a letter dated 28 June 2021 from
the President of the Council of the International Seabed Authority conveying Note Verbale 21/15 of 25
June 2021 from the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Nauru to the International Seabed Authority.

The Secretary-General kindly invites members of the Council to acknowledge receipt of the Note
Verbale by return to secretary-general@isa.org.im.

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority avails himself of this opportunity to
renew to the members of the Council the assurances of his highest consideration.

28 June 2021

All members of the Council of the International Seabed Authority
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